February 1, 2008

Dear AHCT Colleagues:

As announced earlier, the Chamizal Memorial will now charge $5.00 for tickets for the performances at the Siglo de Oro Drama Festival.  They hope this step will help allay the expenses of the Festival and help assure its continuation in the future. At first they had not intended to sell tickets in advance, but developments recently have persuaded them they should do so.  They have also agreed to allow AHCT to secure advance tickets for our conference participants.   Chamizal Superintendent, Rick Harris, is certain the pre-sale will not exhaust tickets. In fact, he expects the $5.00 charge may discourage some attendance, and so the theater may not fill completely.  Nevertheless, you may wish to obtain tickets in advance to be absolutely sure you will see performances.

To keep this manageable on our end, AHCT will facilitate purchase of tickets for all three performances scheduled during our conference:

· Thursday, March 6th,  La celosa de sí misma , Tirso de Molina, Blanca Verduzco, Director, Instituto Nacional de Bellas Artes, Mexico City, Mexico.

· Friday, March 7th, El alcalde de Zalamea, Pedro Calderón de la Barca, Rafael Rodríguez, Director, Producción 2Rc Teatro, Compañía de Repertorio, Islas Canarias, Spain.

· Saturday, March 8th,  La Celestina,  Fernando de Rojas, Beatriz Córdova, Director, Teatro Círculo, New York, NY, USA.

To reserve your tickets, please send payment of $15 to Anita Stoll, First Vice-President, AHCT, 2081 Lamberton Road, Cleveland Heights, OH 44118, by February 15, 2008.  You may include this payment along with conference registration, or you may send it separately if you have already registered.

Please note, to keep this simple enough to manage, we won’t purchase tickets for single performances, nor will we provide refunds.  Instead, we will ask that tickets that won’t be used be returned so they can be sold at the Chamizal as a donation in support of the Festival.   In addition, for those who have not purchased tickets in advance, we will still provide transportation by van to the Chamizal at an hour early enough to assure entrance to the performances.  Those who have tickets, of course, will have the luxury of going a bit later (also by AHCT van), but since all seats are general admission, choice of seating will still depend on when one arrives at the theater. 

On behalf of the officers and board of AHCT, please accept an early welcome to El Paso and our annual conference.  We look forward to seeing you there.

Very cordially,

Robert Johnston

AHCT President

